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Senator Cash asked: 

 

What have been the changes in average staffing levels since November 2007?  Why have 

these changes occurred?  What have been the Budgetary implications? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

 

There has been a small increase in average staffing in the Office for Women since November 

2007 to implement Government commitments, such as the National Plan to Reduce Violence 

against Women and their Children. 

 

Staffing levels are managed within departmental budget allocations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


